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Dr. Tyson: 
 
I hope this finds you & yours well. 
 
I was very sorry to hear of Dr. Gold’s legal travails in The Swamp.  Please send her our 
best regards (I already forwarded a copy of the enclosure to Lin Wood).   
 
As you may know the www.americasfrontlinedoctors.com website will not load . . . it is 
that type of vileness that we are contending with. 
 
The enclosed is for your information and sharing….please share freely, including the 
link at bottom of first page…the e-version is heavily hyperlinked (all blue-font, all blue-
font-underline, all pictures and all screenshots are hyperlinks…click on family photo on 
page one of cover letter as a sample.) 
 
Let me state that the deed that ‘put it over the edge’ for me was when Fauci decided 
that the marketing of his vaccines included the abuse of the Christmas holiday; that he 
would deploy such directed at children, and make no-mistake about that motivation on 
his part is, however, not a new self-absorbed behavioral antic to his person. 
 
That deed was utterly repulsive….especially in light of his knowledge of the K – 12 
suicide toll, which of late has now surpassed 2000. 
 
One part my purpose in sharing this, is to let you, and the good staff at All Valley Urgent 
Care, that your/their types of deeds are deeply appreciated.  Take care. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Sheridan  

http://www.americasfrontlinedoctors.com/

